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From: Rebecca Longmire <rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com>
To: <gewart@georgeewart.com>, <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>, 
<bartcarey@comcast.net>, <rlcraig@uset.net>, <artclancy3@gmail.com>, 
<makane1@bellsouth.net>, <wstowers@stowerscat.com>, <srwise@wrpctn.com>, 
<tbenefield@benefieldrichters.com>, <ubailey@esper.com>, <anders@holstongases.com>, 
<s.johnson692@gmail.com>, <buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org>, <cole5137@bellsouth.net>, 
<nathan.j.kelly@gmail.com>, <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 1/8/2010 2:57:57 PM
Subject: FW: Murphy Road/Washington Pike Rezoning

I didn't know if you all had gotten this info too, so I thought I'd pass it along.

Rebecca Longmire
 
Don't worry about when the storm will be over - learn to dance in the rain.

 

> Date: Thu, 7 Jan 2010 14:23:22 -0500
> From: lisa@aobe.com
> To: neknox@neknox.org
> Subject: Murphy Road/Washington Pike Rezoning
> 
> Hello Neighbors,
> 
> Hope you had a great holiday and are looking forward to a wonderful New 
> Year!
> 
> There will be a meeting on Monday, January 11th, 2009 at 6:00 pm at the 
> offices of Jerry Tipton, which is next door to Ritta Elementary School, 
> about a rezoning of several of the Murphy Road/Washington Pike parcels 
> that were formerly or currently owned by Victor Jernigan.
> 
> If you travel on Washington Pike, this concerns you!
> 
> These properties were originally zoned NC (Neighborhood Commercial) when 
> they were in the county, but when they got annexed into the city, the 
> zoning became C-3, which does NOT require a Use on Review and is much 
> less restrictive.
> 
> We are asking MPC to rezone these properties to a commercial zoning that 
> provides for a Use on Review and will put some restrictions on what can 
> be done with the property. MPC is probably going to recommend SC-1 
> (Shopping Center) for the LeCoultre farm and properties along Washington 
> Pike and PC-1 for the properties beside Weigels.
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> 
> Mr. Jernigan opposes the rezoning because he wants the the property to 
> be as unrestricted as possible.
> 
> Kevin Murphy, who is restoring the old Murphy home (white house on 
> Murphy Road and Washington Pike beside the RR tracks) has some ideas 
> about restrictions he would like to see placed on the property to 
> minimize the negative impact on the neighbors with regard to lighting, 
> noise, landscaping, boundaries, etc. We will discuss these ideas at the 
> meeting.
> 
> We hope to have some MPC staff and/or city council persons at the 
> meeting, so it is important that we have a good turnout to show concern 
> about these developments.
> 
> As you know, traffic is a terrible problem in the Washington Pike area 
> and there are NO plans to make any road improvements in the near future. 
> We need to fight to make sure that we are not in total gridlock by the 
> time these developments happen. Mr. Jernigan had promised us that none 
> of these developments would happen until the road improvements came, but 
> because many of these properties are now in bankruptcy, that is no 
> longer the case.
> 
> Please come to this meeting to hear about the proposed rezoning so that 
> you can help us at MPC and later at City Council.
> 
> Thanks,
> 
> Lisa
> 
> -----------------------------------
> Lisa Starbuck
> President
> Northeast Knox Preservation Assn.
> 
> 
       






